
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

How Should Simsbury Plan For Its Future? 
  

 

The Planning Commission is updating the Simsbury Plan of Conservation and Development.  

Come and tell us what you think! 
  
 
 

What will make Simsbury more sustainable? 
What should we try to preserve or protect? 

How should we try to guide growth or change? 
What services / facilities do we want or need? 

  
 

Monday January 30, 2023  
7:00 PM to 9:00 PM 

Henry James School – 155 Firetown Road   


